SEMATE WAYS AHND MEANS COMMITIEE

Minutes of the Meeting
February 25, 1963

The meeting was called to order b{ Chairman Lauterbach at
10:00 a.m,, February 25, 1963, with all members present except
Senators Glades and Harper.

Mr., McCoy and Mr, Pritchard, of the Department of Revenue,
appeared in reference to thelr budget ragueats. It was a
gontinuation of the hearing begun on Friday, February 22,

Their comments follow:

1. There is a problem of obtaining skilled personnel
in the pro%ramming section of the computer-tabulating
section. t was suggested that the Committee may
wish to place on record an indication that the
Finance Couneil study the programming positions with
a view to increasing standsrds and salaries to attract
qualified employees.

2. A request is made for $1,285 for a 4,100~-gallon
capacity calibrating tank, to be used at McFPherson.
There is a 7,400=gallon capacity tank in use there,
but it is not large enough. &t the present time
truckers are asked to bring an additional truck with
them and the fuel is calibrated from their truck to
the tank, and back into their extra truck.

The meeting adjourned at 10:43 a.m,

August W. Lauterbach, Chairman
Senate Ways and Means Committee




